AAUW Program Meeting – September 11, 2024 
Anacortes Library Meeting Room and Zoom

Present in person: Terri Bawden, Pam Collins, Patricia Griffith, Karan Hannah, Bunny Heiner, Linda Hendrick, Marina King, Sally Polk, Megan Taylor, Erlene VanDerMeer, Kim Waller
Present on-line: Kathleen Brueger, Betsy Cave, Rosette Dawson, Sandy Norris, Karen Maughan, Shelly Parfitt, Bonnie Underwood, Gina Van Hess
The meeting was opened by Co-President Pam Collins with a welcome to all at 7:00 p.m.  She stated the purpose of the meeting was to gather information from our members in order to offer the board direction for the future and to share information about upcoming events.
A survey of six questions was proposed; those in person wrote responses to the questions posed on sheets posted around the room.  Those on-line discussed their answers which were documented by Bonnie. 
1. What are your favorite branch activities?
2. Are there activities or programs you have little interest in which could be dropped without too much regret?
3. How would you like to participate in the coming year?
4. What interest groups would you be interested in joining?
5. What was your favorite program or activity offered by our branch?
6. What else would you like to see our branch do?
Responses were shared and collected by board members Patricia, Pam, Kim and Bonnie.  The board will discuss how to use the information at the October meeting.  There was consensus that Tech Trek, the Mermen event, Book Talk, Scholarships, and hearing from candidates were among the most popular activities.  Collaboration with Skagit Valley College, Soroptimists, and the League of Women’s Voters were among the suggestions made for future endeavors. 
Upcoming events include the Volunteer Fair at the library on September 21 and the in-person AAUW State Convention on October 19.
The meeting was closed by Pam at 8:00 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Bonnie Underwood, Secretary
					
